
From: Muhammad Irfan
To: Sean Gallegos; Public Comment - DRC
Subject: 435 Casita Way Construction Comment
Date: Monday, February 13, 2023 5:27:01 PM

Hello:
 
I am a neighbor living at 421 Casita Way, Los Altos. We reviewed initial design, and signed off based
on moving window locations on second story, higher to avoid direct view into our property, as we
were similarly respectful of all neighbors privacy, when we constructed our home. We were assured
by the owners that they will modify the design to do so.
 
Just asking the planning committee to please ensure that is the case in the design that will be
approved, or ask the owners of 435 Casita Way to modify the design to honor our privacy.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of the comment.
 
Thank you
 
Best Regards,
 
Muhammad Irfan
Kanwal Irfan
Residents of:
421 Casita Way, Los Altos, CA 94022
408-981-966
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